
JOINT MEETING 
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL and CENTERVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OCTOBER l, 1984 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Board of Education Conference Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Jeffrey Siler 

Brooks Compton 
J. V. Stone 
Bernard Samples 

City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Board of Education President Richard Marshall 

Vice-President Charles Whitaker 
Charlene Decamp 
Barbara Cleary 
Ron Thompson 
Superintendent Donald Overly 

Mr. Marshall explained the Committee which has been appointed to review 
open lunch and designated smoking areas at the Centerville High School. Their 
first Meeting has been scheduled. 

Dr. Cleary gave a brief update on the Latchkey Program developed for students 
in the Centerville-Washington -Township Area. 

Mayor Heintz outlined plans for the construction of 1-675, the construction 
schedule and the completion date not later than summer of 1986. The 
reconstruction of other roadways along with the construction of 1-675 was also 
discussed. Potential growth areas in the City of Centerville were outlined. 

Dr. Overly briefed the City on a Gala being planned to be held at the 
Centerville High School during January 1985. More information will be forthcoming. 

Mr. Kenning asked that the City be kept abreast of achievements made by 
students and staff members in the Centerville school system so that proper 
recognition can be made by the City of Centerville. 

Dr. Overly reviewed financial projections and needs of the Centerville_school 
system for 1985 and 1986. Additional funds are being comtemplated for 1985 . 

• 
Enrollment trends were briefly outlined by Dr. Overly. There are currently 

just less than 7,000 students in the Centerville school system. This figure is , 
130 to 140 students less than 1983. Future trends were outlined both population 
and enrollment in the Centerville area. 

Upon question of Mayor Heintz, Mr. Marshall advised that the Board of 
Education has retained ownership of Village South school in anticipation of its 
use again by the school system in future years. 



Post-game activities in Centerville were discussed. Reco1T1T1endations were 
as follows: Merchants should be encouraged to police their establishments more 
thoroughly when students begin to gather; Middle school students should be 
encouraged to accompany parents to and from games; Facilities are available in 
the High School if interested groups desire to organize an activity after a game. 
It was concluded that this is a matter of concern for parents and merchants and 
not the Centerville Board of Edcuation. 

Mr. Kenning suggested that piggyback projects be initiated, school 
construction projects be coordinated with City construction projects so that 
they may be lumped together when going to Bid. By so doing costs can be cut. 

Mr. Kenning asked for pre-event information so that the City can plan for 
proper traffic control before and after the occasion. Discussion followed 
relative to the need for another access from the High School east to Cylo Road, 
across the Thomas Fann. Mr. Taylor suggested that this access be incorporated 
in the Centerville Thoroughfare Plan so that when development of this land 
occurs this roadway will be constructed. 

Dr. Overly recognizes the need for the Adult School program to be geared 
.:1ore toward the Seniors in -our Community. Mr. Marshall suggested that the 
standards be improved in Centerville's Adult School Pro~ram in the future. 

Mr. Marshall advised of a contact from Washington Township that joint 
Meetings be held between the Board of Education, the City of Centerville and 
Washington Township. A tentative Meeting was scheduled for February, 1985, 
said Meeting to be coordinated by the City of Centerville. 

~~ 
Marilyn J. Mclaughli rD -
Clerk of Council 


